
Pending School Board Approval and effective July 1st, 2021: 

To our learning community members, 

SCHOOL & DISTRICT PROTOCOL: 

With the re-opening of Arkansas by the Governor, a relaxation of COVID public restrictions, case counts 
reaching new lows along with vaccinations being readily available, the Arkansas Arts Academy now gives 
a choice to all members of our learning community including teachers, administrators, parents, and 
students in order to manage their own safety and comfort.  Masks are no longer required, but are 
optional for everyone.  We will continue to perform additional and comprehensive sanitation practices 
and temperature checks when indicated.  Anyone who is ill should go home and return when recovered. 

VISITOR PROTOCOL: 

We understand some people will continue to wear a mask, and some will not.  As a matter of privacy, no 
one will ever ask you to disclose your vaccination status.  That will not be allowed, no exceptions.  With 
that said, if you are a visitor to the district or school sites for a small group or individual meeting or a 
conference and would like that extra measure of confidence in your immediate surrounding. . . 

Simply ask, and we will mask! 

 

 


